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Home Learning 

 

Continue reading 

regularly and 

recording it in you 

reading journal. 

 

Design a new logo for 

the PTFA! 

Dear Parents and carers, 

 

I hope you all had a restful half term despite the wet and windy weather! We 

have had a lovely week back as we have started to explore our new 

learning. 

 

In RE, we will be looking at Islam and this week we 

explored what it is like for a Muslim to follow Allah. 

We tried moving across the classroom with our eyes 

closed in a range of different ways. First with no help, 

then with verbal instructions and finally being guided 

by the hand. We discussed how Muslims believe God 

is guiding them through life. 

 

In Geography, we will be learning about rivers and how they link to the 

economy. This week we located rivers in the UK using a map. There was 

lots of fantastic discussion as the children worked out where to put the rivers 

on their maps. 

 

It has also been World Book Day this week! The children had a story from 

Mrs Secker, a virtual meet with Cedar Class at Dunsford as well as 

opportunities to share their stories with each other. 

 

Have a restful weekend, 

Miss Massey 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stars of the week!  

  
This week my star of 

the week is Lexi W for 
her fantastic maths 

work this week! 
 

My value star this 
week is Vanesa for 

her love and 
enthusiasm towards 

her geography 
learning. 

 

Reading award!   
Cody is my reading 
star of the week for 
regularly reading at 

home and bringing his 
reading journal in! 

  
PE superstars  

  
This week’s PE 

superstars 
are Freddie C 

and Keira! 
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Message from Mrs Secker  

 

 
 

A stunning world book day. Thank you all for your efforts in making the children 

so excited about books and reading!  

 

Dates for your Diary  

 

10th March – Whole school visit from SCARF 

14th and 16th March – Parent Consultations. Please book via Edu Spot 

25th March –  Mothers / Carers Day – PFTA to make gifts  with the children. 

Suggested donation £1 per family. 

7th April – Courtenay Class Trip to Buckfast Abbey. Please see your emails to give 

permission for your child to attend.  

25th April – 27th April – Year 4 PGL trip to Barton Hall. Next installment dates 

14.2.22 and 11.4.22.  

27th May – Class Photos (AM) 

13th – 14th June – DAISI Artists to visit 

17th June Fathers / Carers Day – PFTA to make gifts  with the children. Suggested 

donation £1 per family. 

2nd November – Individual Photos (AM) 

 

Office News  

 

We have some very exciting opportunities for you to gain a Level 2 Qualification 

across a range of subject areas, for FREE! For more information please visit 

http://ow.ly/I42Y50HXxfN  

 

If you are looking for inspiration to engage your child with new reading materials, 

there are some fantastic recommended reading lists here: 

http://ow.ly/pyQv50HXwyB  

 

http://ow.ly/I42Y50HXxfN
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Information Sharing: Demystifying SEND . How to find clear information and support 

for children with special educational needs and disabilities. 

http://ow.ly/nIys50HWhJX 

 

 

 

 


